
BOOTCAMP NOTICE
Dear Visitors, 
 
We would like to extend our sincerest gratitude to all those who have visited 
the Unwanted Witness Privacy Moot Competition website in anticipation of the 
boot camp. We are pleased to announce that the boot camp was held on Friday 
28th April, 2023, and it was a resounding success. 
 
The boot camp was an exciting opportunity for participants to engage in a 
series of workshops, panel discussions, and practical exercises on privacy 
issues. We hope that all the participants have gained valuable insights and 
knowledge to apply to their moot competition preparations. 
 
Once again, we thank you for visiting our website and for your continued 
support in promoting privacy rights. We encourage you to stay connected 
with us by following our social media pages for updates about the moot 
competition. 

Sincerely, 
Secretariat
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